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May 20, 2014 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
At its regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday May 15th, the Government Hill Community 
Council (GHCC) discussed a proposal outlined by the Alaska Office of History and Archeology to 
create a Government Hill Federal Housing Historic District (reference file no. 3330-2). GHCC 
residents in attendance at the meeting reacted very favorably to the proposal, with the 
understanding that National Register listing places no restrictions on private property owners, nor 
do state and local laws impose any such restrictions. 
 
Members agreed to send this letter supporting the nomination to the Anchorage Historical 
Preservation Commission. Thus, please be apprised that the GHCC supports the proposal to 
create the Government Hill Federal Housing Historic District. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie A. Kesler 
President, Government Hill Community Council 


